Addressing Animals on Campus

1. If it is obvious it is a service animal (dog or miniature pony), the person and animal should be allowed.
2. If it is not obvious that the animal is a service animal, you may ask:

· Is the dog a service animal required because of a disability? 
and

· What work or task has the dog been trained to perform?

If the person describes something you reasonably determine is a task the dog or miniature pony can be trained to do, let the person and dog into the establishment or event. If you are unsure based on the initial response, you may seek additional clarification related specifically to the task.

If the person responds “no” to the first question or can’t explain what the task is the dog or miniature pony has been trained to do you should ask what type of animal it is. The animal should not be allowed unless it meets one of the following exceptions: 

· an assistance animal that has been approved as a reasonable accommodation and the person can provide documentation from the Office for University Accessibility or Student Accessibility Services. You may refer individuals seeking an assistance animal as an accommodation to OUA (740-593-2620 or email access@ohio.edu).

· a therapy dog or police dog arranged to be in a particular setting with its handler. 

· a service dog in training 
· If the service dog in training is for the person who needs the animal because of a disability, you must allow the dog to enter. 


· If the dog is being trained by an organization specializing in training service animals, event coordinators and departments have the discretion on whether or not to allow the service dog in training to enter due to a mitigating factor (i.e., safety or protection of property).  

If you need help determining whether or not an animal is a service animal after asking the two questions, you may consult with the ADA Coordinator, Carey Busch, 740-593-2620.
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